
 

Church of St. Mary the Virgin, Sherburn Village  
150th year Celebration Event 

 
The Church of St. Mary the Virgin in Sherburn Village has served the local Community 
for 150 years since its consecration in 1872.  To mark this historic event we are holding a 
Flower Festival in Church from Saturday 21st May until Sunday 29th May featuring Floral 
displays of significant events in history, plus a Celebration Concert on Tuesday 24th May. 
 

Flower Festival is open daily from Saturday May 21st until Sunday 29th May: 
 

Saturday 21st May  -  10.00am – 4pm 
Sunday 22nd May     - 12noon   – 4pm* 
Monday 23rd May    - 10.30am – 4pm 
Tuesday 24th May    - 10.30am – 4pm 
Wednesday 25th May-10.30am – 4pm 
Thursday 26th May  - 12noon   – 4pm* 
Friday 27th May       - 10.30am – 4pm 
Saturday 28th May   - 10am      – 4pm 
Sunday 29th May      - 12noon    - 4pm 

 
Admission is Free – Donations are Welcome. 

 
Refreshments are available in the Narthex at the back of the Church 

 
*Sunday 22nd May @ 10am 

A Joint Sunday Service led by Bishop Paul, Bishop of Durham  
& *Thursday 26th May – 10am a Joint Ascension Day service 

 
 

***** 
 
 

Tuesday 24th May – Celebration Concert 7pm in St. Mary’s Church 
 

To celebrate this event a special evening of Music and Entertainment is being 
held in St. Mary’s Church on Tuesday 24th May commencing at 7pm featuring 

brilliant local and national performers 
 

Tickets £5 from Alison, 07717 790605, Paul 07889 397728, or on the door 
 
 

Please do come along - we look forward to seeing you at St. Mary’s 


